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By Debbie Grassi
Secretary
Present: Sue Cain, Vince Kelley, Dan Dougherty, Barb Morrissey, Debbie Grassi, Kevin Pasterchik, George Joseph, Grace Tabeek
1. George Joseph called the meeting to order.
2. Lung Cancer Awareness Race - Barb Morrissey reported that the race is Sept. 26,1 pm, at Recreation Park. Insurance issues were discussed. Grace Tabeek said that she would take care of insurance. TCRC will do the finish line. Volunteers are needed.
3. Secretary’s Report - No discussion. Vince Kelley moved to approve. George Joseph seconded. Minutes were approved.
4. Treasurer’s Report - Kevin Pasterchik distributed copies of the report along with a membership report for July and August. Some questions and discussion followed. Dan Dougherty moved to approve the report. Vince Kelley seconded. The treasurer’s report was approved.
5. Women’s 5k Race - Vince Kelley reported that the race is scheduled for August 21 in Endicott. Everything has been approved with the Village of Endicott and with insurance. Entries have been mailed. Vince has received about ten returns so far.
6. Chris Thater 5k Race - Grace Tabeek reported that the insurance is all set. Elite entries are coming in quite strong. Everything is on schedule. Volunteers needed.
7. Annual TCRC Dinner - A dinner chairperson or committee is needed for the dinner this year. Some discussion followed as to whether the format and venue should be changed to encourage greater attendance. An announcement will be included in the next newsletter.
8. Vestal XX Course needs to be re-certified every ten years. Some discussion followed regarding cost and responsibility for certification. The board decided to table the issue until the next meeting.
9. Grand Prix Scoring -Tom Carter wanted to clarify that it is the runner’s responsibility (not TCRC) to submit times and volunteer commitment to the TCRC at the end of the racing season.
10. Forks XV Race - There was some concern about the date for the 2005 Forks XV because it may conflict with other popular races at that time. March 20, 2005 was agreed upon. George Joseph moved to approve the March 20 date. Dan Dougherty seconded. The date was approved.
11. High School Awards - A reminder that high school students cannot accept prizes (cash or gift certificates). They can accept race t-shirts.
12. The next board meeting is October 4, 2004.
13. George Joseph adjourned the meeting.
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